Sent: 21/11/2020 4:16:46 PM
Subject: D.A 2020/0962

To whom it may concern,

As a resident of the Northern Beaches council (8/77 Queenscliff Road, Queenscliff, 2096) | am

writing to issue my support of Hugo’s Manly’s development proposal to extend their outdoor
seating area.

Hugo’s has been a stable of Manly for years and year, providing outstanding, high quality
service. It would be a great disappointment not to see this go ahead.

Kind regards,
Kemba Jessup



